
CONSTRUCTION ALERT
Westbound I-80

Westbound I-80 Lane Closures 10 p.m. Aug. 19 to 5 a.m. Aug. 22:

Westbound Interstate 80 will be reduced to two lanes from Longview Drive to Winters Street in North 
Sacramento. In addition, Caltrans will close the Longview Drive on-ramp to WB I-80 and Winters Street 
off-ramp from WB I-80 and post detour signs for motorists to access Winters or enter the freeway from 
Longview. Delays of more than 30 minutes are to be expected.  Motorists are encouraged to use 
Business 80 as an alternate route.

Learn more at: http://www.dot.ca.gov/dist3/80AcrossTheTop/


